
We’re marking our golden anniversary, and
the biggest part of our 50th celebration 
is YOU. We’re collecting photos, 
memorabilia, and stories about SRNS. 
Visit our anniversary webpage on the 
preschool website at www.srnsmd.org, 
where you can share your memories, 
view the photo gallery, and more. We’re 
looking forward to seeing everyone’s 
submissions and walking down Memory 
Lane with you!

Send us your photos
and memorabilia,

and join the party!

SAVE THE DATE!
We’re celebrating our golden anniversary with a party! Add June 1 to your 
calendar. All are welcome—St. Raphael Nursery School graduates, parents, 
teachers, staff, and friends! Watch for details on the SRNS website at
www.srnsmd.org, and tell your SRNS friends!
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Isn’t it nifty?
Raffi is {{50!}}


